
CITY OF NEW MARKET
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Frank Sefrit at 7:00 pm.
Members present included Jim Radke, Chris Stewart, Mike DeVoe, and Jacob Cabbage.
Bob Riddle was absent.

Floor was opened for Citizen Forum.

Floor was opened for Committees.

Floor was opened for Old Business.

Floor was opened for New Business.

Next regular council meeting will be Thursday, May 20, 2021 at 7:00 pm.

Bob Riddle made a motion to adjourn the meeting and it was seconded by Jim Radke.  All members voted in favor so the 
motion carried.

It was moved by Bob Riddle and seconded by Jim Radke to approve Resolution # 2021-12 Water Infrastructure Engineer 
Decision to use Garden and Associates as the engineers for the project.  All members voted in favor, motion carried.

It was moved by Chris Stewartand seconded by Jacob Cabbage to approve remove necessary playground equipment at 
the old school playground to make room for two sand volleyball courts.  All members voted in favor, motion carried.

It was moved by Jim Radke and seconded by Jacob Cabbage to approve the Mayor contacting Mr. Stroburg to see if he 
would be willing to sell his building, currently housing the New Market Post Office, to the city.  All members voted in favor, 
motion carried.

It was noted that the next city council meeting is Thursday, May 20th and not July 20th as stated in last month's minutes. 
It was moved by Jacob Cabbage and seconded by Bob Riddle to approve the consent agenda items, with the correction, 
which included the Agenda, Minutes from the March City Council Meeting, Claims for the City, Museum, Fire Department, 
and Mighty Wash, Financial Reports (Treasurer's Spreadsheet, Income and Expense, Balance Sheet), Minutes from the 
Budget Hearing, and Reconciliations (General Checking, Fire Dept, Petty Cash, Utility).  All members voted in favor, 
motion carried.

Monday, April 26, 2021
Due to the COVID-19 crisis, the City of New Market held this city council meeting at the Community Center at 512 Main 
St. 

Mayor Frank Sefrit was also present.


